
Dear Rules Committee, 
 
I strongly support HB 2927. Our national electoral system isn't working. In two recent elections, the 
popular vote winner was not elected to the presidency. The philosophy of "one person, one vote" should 
apply to our national elections, just like it applies to all our other elections. Oregon should join the 
National Popular Vote Compact. Please vote on this bill quickly and send it to the full House of 
Representatives. Thank you. 
 
Dean Land 
House District 42 
Portland, Oregon 

 


